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I am seeking your support for my election as

a CFA Director At Large. With nearly 50

years of experience, I am committed to

furthering our mission to: 

1) support the welfare of all cats; 

2) provide support to our member clubs; &

3) promote the interests of breeders and

exhibitors.
 

MY COMMITMENT MY TENURE

MY PLAN

 
As your Director At Large, I will place great emphasis on developing systems to ensure the longevity of CFA for the future. 
This includes providing member clubs assistance toward rebuilding shows; developing marketing strategies geared toward

spectator interest; and investing in our younger generations for their participation. 
 

2021 marks 115 years for the Cat Fanciers' Association. Despite the many challenges we have all faced during the past year,
CFA will continue to thrive and provide a place for our members and their cats to feel welcome. 

I have been a breeder and exhibitor since 1973. Throughout
my time, I have served on show committees large and small
and know the value each individual club and show has on our
Association.

As one of the founders of the original National Capital Cat
Show and longtime committee member of the International
Show, I am dedicated to large scale innovative progress.

I have chaired and served on numerous CFA committees,
while on and off the board, including: Show Rules, Yearbook,
Personnel, and Finance.

While serving as your past president from 2014-2020, fiscal
responsibility and growth was at the forefront. We invested
more than $1 million during my term which has allowed CFA
to remain profitable during these stressful times.


